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SPECIAL ASSISTANT TO THE UNDER SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

January 9, 1961 

Dear Arturo: 

I want to thank you and Secretary 

Sanchez Vilella for your seasorls greetings . 

I hope that 1961 will be the very best 

of your life and in the history of Puerto 

Rico . 

Mr . 

Sincerely, 

Arturo Morales Carrion , -
Undersecretary of State, 

The State Department of 
The Commonwealth of Puerto Rico , 

San Juan , Puerto Rico . 
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